
RI Executive Office of Health & Human Services           
Rhode Island Medicaid Program 
PO Box 8709 
Cranston, Rhode Island 02920 

Dear Valued Medicaid Member, 

The Rhode Island Executive Office of Health and Human Services (EOHHS) is looking for your help to make 
your health care better. We have a brief 3-4 minute survey asking questions about how you feel about 
your current health care services. All responses are confidential and will not impact your Medicaid 
benefits.  

To provide feedback to EOHHS, click the link below and complete the survey by May 31, 2021. 

A paper version of this survey has been attached here and can be mailed back to EOHHS. For an 
electronic version of this survey, including additional multilingual surveys, can be found on our website, 
eohhs.ri.gov. Scan the QR code on this letter or on top of the survey with your mobile device take the 
survey online without postage. 

It’s important to us to hear from you on the care you receive. This is your opportunity to help. Thank you 
for your time. With your help, we can build a better Medicaid health care program.  

Yours truly, 

Womazetta Jones 
Secretary 


